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Subject:
DFS mechanisms
Dear Jamshid,

Thank you for your sharing the document JPT5G(02)18 with the IEEE 802 Radio Regulations group.

We have looked at the possibility of an improved method for radar detection and created a proposal that responds, from an IEEE 802 point of view, to the points raised in JPT5G (02)18. The details are included in the attached document (RR-02/018A). 

We kindly invite ETSI-BRAN to review the material and give us feedback regarding its viaibility for the whole RLAN community. 

Additionally, we request that ETSI-BRAN take this into consideration when responding to JPT5G. 

With best regards,

Paul Nikolich (p.nikolich@ieee.org)

Vic Hayes (vichayes@agere.com)

Chair, IEEE 802
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